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GC0137: Minimum Specification Required for Provision of Virtual 
Synchronous Machine (VSM) Capability 

 

Date: 9 April 2020 

Contact Details 

Chair:  Joseph Henry, National Grid ESO  joseph.henry2@nationalgrideso.com  
       07970673220 

Proposer: Matt Baller, National Grid ESO Matt.Baller@nationalgrideso.com   

Key areas of discussion 

The Workgroup discussed the following: 

- The workgroup met for the first time. Antony Johnson of the ESO gave an introduction to 
the modification, detailing the reasoning for the modification was raised, building on the 
previous work carried out by the expert group prior to this modification.  

- The workgroup reviewed the VSM specification put forwards by the ESO and discussed in 
detail. The workgroup agreed to review this specification and provide comment ahead of 
workgroup 2. 

- The chair noted workgroup concerns around holistic working with GC0138 and GC0141. 
The chair took an action to update the members on the ongoing work on these mdofications 
as they progressed, but advised that each modification should be looked at in insolation, 
against the baseline Grid Code.  

- It was noted that GC0137 had been de-prioritised by the GCRP, and as such another 

meeting was unlikely to happen before July 2020. 

For further information, please contact the Code Administrator. 

Code Administrator Meeting Summary 
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